
 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar  
 

Statewide Provider Meeting  
 

March 3, 2022 

1:00 p.m.  
 

The Division invites all stakeholders to attend the bi-annual Statewide Provider Meeting. 
Attendees will receive statewide data and other essential information from Tiered Supports, 
Provider Relations, Quality Assurance and Inquiry Coordination. The meeting will include 
updates on Division Initiatives such as Assistive Technology and Employment, as well as 
provider recognition. These bi-annual meetings replace provider regional meetings during 
the first and third quarter of the fiscal year. Regional Offices will continue to provide data 
specific to their areas during the other two quarters. 
 

Presenters:  
 Wanda Crocker, Director of Provider Relations 
 Carrie Williams, State Lead for Targeted Case Management Technical Assistance 

Coordinators (TCM TAC) 
 

Target Audience:  
 Service Providers 
 TCM entities 
 Division Staff 
 any interested stakeholder 

 

Click to Register 
 

 

2/22/22 

https://stateofmo.webex.com/stateofmo/onstage/g.php?MTID=e2aa03899bd538b4428fc50a0b36efefc

